
 

21st May 2019 

 

 

To: Parents of Year 7 pupils as at September 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 Residential Trip – Tuesday 8th to Friday 11th October 2019 
 

I write further to my previous letter regarding our residential trip to Wales in October and thank you for returning 

your consent form and deposit. I can now confirm that the total cost will be £300, which includes all transport, 

food, accommodation and activities.  

Therefore, the outstanding balance for the trip is £250, which we require in full by no later than Friday 

30th August 2019. You can pay by cheque or BACS (details below). If paying via BACS, please title your 

payment SURNAME/WALES. 

Bank Details: 

Account Number: 62101368 

Sort Code: 309618 

Account Name: Hollygirt School 

 

I will write again in due course with final information, timings, kit list etc. In the meantime, should you 

have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Craig Dean 

Deputy Head 


